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16th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to take the opportunity to invite you to another significant event, which will be taking place on Friday the 20th October from 3pm at SPH. 
 
We are hosting a post 16 event in which local colleges, the army, apprenticeship opportunities and careers advisors will be in school. The information, for pupils, will be between 1:00-3:00pm on Friday. Parents and guardians are welcome to attend between 3:00-4:00pm. This will provide your child with an insight into the range of courses, apprenticeship schemes and opportunities available to them once they leave School.     

As this is such an important time for our young people, to be making life changing decisions, I would encourage you to come along to the afternoon session to support your child. 

I have also included, on the reverse of this letter, detailed information about upcoming Open Evenings and Open Days at a variety of colleges and post-16 providers, within the surrounding area.   

Could you please complete the reply slip online ( https://forms.office.com/e/mpj4e492r5)  
to let the school know if you aim to attend the event.
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Nash and Mr Fitton 
KS4 Pastoral Manager and Head of Year 11 
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